
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Dear Quadra Community, 

Today marks the end of our District transfer process.  For those of you who have applied, you should be 

hearing something next week.  Monday is Valentine’s Day and we know that many parents like to send 

sweet treats for their child/ren’s class.  Please ensure you follow any allergy protocols your class may 

have and only send pre-packaged items with clear ingredient labeling.  Our teachers will be spending a 

day learning next Friday, Feb 18th.  This is a Tri-District Professional Development Day (Sooke, Saanich 

and Victoria) so remember that there is no school for students next Friday.  Finally, February 23rd is Pink 

shirt day.  There will be a pre-taped, virtual assembly for all students on that day.  I know we are still a 

ways away from the 23rd but I thought I would give parents some extra time to ensure your child has a 

pink shirt. 

 

 

Looking Ahead: 

• Feb. 14 

o Valentines’ Day 

• Feb. 18 

o Pro-D – No School For Students 

• Feb. 21 

o Family Day – Stat Holiday No School 

• Feb. 23 

o Pink Shirt Day 

• Mar. 1 

o PAC Meeting 

 

Please see the following information from our wonderful PAC: 



We are still looking for volunteers for Quadra's Got Talent.  If you can support this event please reach 
out to the PAC. 
Reminder - next PAC meeting is March 1 at 7PM 

 

From Our School District: 

 

February 2022 Snapshot 

Bullying Prevention and Intervention 

 

Unfortunately peer bullying is a still an issue for today’s children and one that often  

requires adult intervention. Young children have no special protection and must rely 

upon adults to keep them safe.  

 

 
 
Stay Safe and Stay Healthy, 
 
Connor McCoy 

http://cm.pn/8ixp

